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Dear parents and carers            20 December 2024   

   

It was a real privilege to lead the school in this morning’s carol service at St. Martin’s 

Church. As always, our children were a real delight. We enjoyed lots of wonderful 

readings and joyful singing; the children looked particularly festive in their Christmas 

jumpers. I must thank the church wardens, Tim and John, and our recently 

appointed vicar, Reverend Claire, for welcoming us so warmly to the church and 

sharing in our carol service. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Most of the prizes have now been collected from the STARS Christmas raffle. 

Congratulations to the winners who were all contacted by telephone to inform them of 

their prize. I would also like to say a special thank you to all of the members of 

STARS for organising this. The raffle has raised over £1000 and this money will be 

used to benefit all of our pupils in some way. Thank you all for your generosity. 

 

Skids4Kids will close at 6pm today and will reopen on Friday 3rd January, 7.45-

6.00pm. Skids will also be open on the staff training day (Monday 6th January 2025). 

All regular bookings will resume Tuesday 7th January 2025. Bookings can be made by 

ringing 865655 or 07903188333.   

 

School re-opens to all pupils on Tuesday 7th January 2025.  

 

Monday   Tuesday   Wednesday   Thursday   Friday   

Teacher Training 

Day 

Chicken Korma  

 

Sweet & Sour  

 

50/50 Rice  

 

Cauli & Green 

Beans  

 

Naan Bread 

 

Autumn Crumble 

Sponge & Custard 

Sausage & Yorkshire 

Pudding  

 

Vegetable Nuggets & 

Yorkshire Pudding  

 

Gravy Roast Potatoes 

Carrots & Broccoli  

 

Sliced Wholemeal 

Bread  

 

Jelly & Ice-cream 

Spaghetti Bolognese  

 

Shepherd’s Pie  

 

Medley of 

Vegetables  

 

Home-baked Garlic 

Flatbread 

 

Cheese & Biscuit 

Battered Fish 

 

Sweet Potato Bake  

 

Chips Peas & 

Sweetcorn  

 

Ketchup  

 

Home-baked 50/50 

Bread  

 

Banoffee Mousse Pot 
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This is the last newsletter of 2024, so I would like to take this opportunity to wish you 

all a very merry Christmas and thank you for your continued support.  

 

Have a lovely festive break 

 

 

Robert Webb ~ Headteacher   

 

Key Dates   

Tuesday 7th January 2025 – SCHOOL REOPENS 

Tuesday 21st January – EYFS trip to Sea Life Centre 

Friday 14th February – SCHOOL CLOSES FOR SPRING HALF-TERM 

 

 

   

  



   

    


